
Eva Coombs 
 
Instead of allowing this dangerous pesticide to be sprayed, I urge the Department of Ecology to
work with growers to find creative alternatives to imidacloprid that will not threaten important
ecosystems.

As a daily oyster 'eater' this is really important to my family and me...and i am not alone

thank you!
 


